
Special Town Board Meeting 
Monday,  May 8, 2023 
5:00 p.m. 
Bradley Town Hall 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Koth.  Present were Supervisors Crass, and Hilgendorf 
along with seventeen Town of Bradley residents. Absent was Supervisor Bishop. 
 
Chairman Koth turned the meeting over to Attorney Randy Frokjer to discuss the planned road work to 
be completed on Half Moon Lake Road and answer any questions the residents may have. Most 
residents on the road were in favor of proceeding with the proposed road work. Letters will be mailed 
certified to all property owners on Half Moon Lake Road to see if they are willing to work with the town 
in acquiring the necessary 25 ft. to the North side of the road to widen the road to 50 ft. Letters will 
need to be returned no later than Thursday, June 8th, 2023. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was concluded at 5:42 p.m. 
 
Minutes were recorded by Clerk Kari Kiser 


